
Untitled 
From: Roberta L. Robins [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 6:25 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: Satellite patent offices 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I encourage you to consider opening a satellite Patent Office in Silicon Valley. 
Silicon Valley is and has been a center for innovation and creativity, generates an 
abundance of patent applications and hence revenue for the USPTO. 

I urge you to adopt Silicon Valley as one of the 3 locations for a satellite Patent 
Office. 

Roberta L. Robins 
Registered Patent Attorney 

Roberta L. Robins 
Robins & Pasternak LLP 
1731 Embarcadero Road, Suite 230 
Palo Alto, CA 94303 
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